
 

Soweto Sexpo postponed to September

The Soweto Sex & Wellness Expo (Sexpo) 2018 will no longer be held in May and has been rescheduled to take place at a
larger venue in September. The Sexpo is a sexual lifestyle event, aimed at promoting sexual wellness through an open
environment.

According to a spokesperson for the organisers, Gabriel Ramokotjo, “The ticket sales have exceeded the capacity of the
original venue. Therefore, in the interests of visitor comfort, we have decided to postpone the event to spring once we have
secured a bigger venue.”

“It is hugely important to us that Soweto experiences a world-class event. After years of neglect, Sowetans deserve the very
best, whether it’s access to services or sexpos,” explained Ramokotjo.

The new spring date selected for the 2018 event promises to deliver the best experience to expo attendees. Admission
tickets should be kept for later use and attendees should keep an eye out for further updates across the news media and on
the Sexpo’s social media platforms.

The organisers have apologised for any inconvenience the date change may have caused. The organisers also indicated
that refunds may be requested, should the date change make it impossible for some visitors to attend.

https://www.bizcommunity.com/


For more information, please email az.oc.opxexesotewos@ofni  or visit sowetosexexpo.co.za.
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